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Wizz Air connects Hahn Airport with two new 
destinations 
 
Bucharest and Sibiu: Two new routes will be added to the flight schedule at TRIWO 
Hahn Airport in the upcoming summer flight schedule. The flights will be operated by 
Wizz Air. 
 
From August 1, 2025, the airline will connect Hahn Airport with the Romanian capital 
Bucharest. According to legend, the metropole was founded by the shepherd Bucur, 
whose name means "joy". Bucharest invites its visitors to explore the beautiful historic 
parts of the city, marvel at the triumphal arch or relax while strolling along the wide, 
tree-lined boulevards. Wizz Air operates the Hahn-Bucharest flights on Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Fridays. 
 
From August 2, 2025, the airline will also connect Hahn Airport with Sibiu twice a week. 
Located in the geographical heart of Romania, Sibiu is a cultural city with impressive 
fortress walls and one of the largest theater festivals in Europe. Every Tuesday and 
Saturday, a plane takes off from Hahn and flies to the Romanian city. Sibiu was last 
represented in the 2022 summer flight schedule and the 2022/2023 winter flight 
schedule at TRIWO Hahn Airport. 
 
From April 14, 2025, Wizz Air will also resume the Hahn-Varna route. The port city 
lying on the Black Sea was already part of last summer's flight schedule. The airline 
currently also connects Hahn Airport with Cluj-Napoca in Romania and Kutaisi in 
Georgia. Wizz Air also currently takes off from TRIWO Hahn Airport to the capital cities 
of Tirana (Albania), Skopje (North Macedonia) and Sofia (Bulgaria). 
 
Caption: An aircraft from Wizz Air at Hahn Airport. 
 
Photo: TRIWO Hahn Airport / Kerstin Huebinger 
 
About TRIWO Hahn Airport 
From an American military airfield to an international commercial airport with 24-hour operations: since 
its civilian opening in 1993, Hahn Airport has developed into an important aviation location for 
passengers and freight. In 2023, TRIWO Hahn Airport counted 1.7 million passengers – an increase of 
21 percent compared to 2022. TRIWO AG has been the owner of the airport company TRIWO Hahn 
Airport GmbH since May 2023. 
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